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Dear Bullock Parents/ Guardians:  

Bullock School will have a Halloween Parade on Thursday, October 31st at 10:00 AM. Students are 
permitted to bring their costumes to school the morning of the event. All costumes should be 
appropriate for an elementary school setting and labeled with your child’s name. They will have time to 
change into their costumes prior to the parade. Costume items that are not appropriate for school, such 
as toy weapons and masks, are prohibited.  

Each classroom can have 2 parents to assist the day of the event. Classroom teachers will provide 
further information regarding this. If your name is not on the list provided by the classroom teacher, you 
will not be permitted to go to the classroom.  

Parents will be able to attend the parade outside at the front of the building. Once the parade begins, 
students will walk with their classrooms around the front of the building. We ask that you do not park in 
the bus loop as our students will be walking in this area. Additional parking is available at New Street 
Park. During the event, students must remain in line with their teacher. At the conclusion of the parade, 
students will return to their classroom. 

An important reminder, if you would like to take your child home after the parade, they will be marked 
absent from school. Students must be present in school for 4 hours in order for the day to count towards 
their attendance. Anyone picking up a student should have the proper identification (a driver’s license 
preferred) at the time of pick-up.  

If you do not want your child to participate in the Halloween parade, please contact the classroom 
teacher. We will provide an alternative activity for students who will not be participating.  

If you have any questions, please contact the main office at 856-652-2700 extension 4102.  

Respectfully,  

 

Kelly Ann Marchese  
  
  


